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Aurora woman seriously injured in King crash

	A 25-year-old Aurora woman was airlifted to hospital Tuesday morning with life-threatening injuries after a collision in King

Township. 

The York Regional Police are seeking witnesses following the crash which took place at approximately 7 a.m. on the morning of

March 31 on 15th Sideroad east of Keele Street. 

The collision involved a blue Ford Focus, driven by the Aurora woman, and a black Volvo SUV, driven by a 45-year-old Uxbridge

man, who was taken to hospital with minor injuries. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Collision Investigation Unit at 1-866-876-5423 x7704, or Crime Stoppers at

1-800-222-TIPS.
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